From: Amezaga, Laura A. [mailto:Laura.Amezaga@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 10:22 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: January 29th - PERF Meeting Washington D.C.

Hi Steve,

There were no additional costs to report for the trip to D.C.  PERF covered all costs related to the trip.  Thanks!

Laura

From: Amezaga, Laura A. [mailto:Laura.Amezaga@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 10:06 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: January 29th - PERF Meeting Washington D.C.
Importance: High

Hi Steve, 

Interim Superintendent Escalante will be attending a use of force meeting in Washington, D.C.,  28 – 29 January 2016, hosted by PERF.  PERF will be paying for all travel expenses related to the trip.  

Please let me know if this trip is approved.  Thanks!

P.O. Laura Amezaga

312-745-5912

